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2021 Club Officers 

 
 
 

President: 
Charles Strang 

2903 Encino Robles 
San Antonio, TX  78259 

(210) 481-7375 
e-mail: cstrang@funfor.us 

 
 
 

Vice-President/Safety Rep 
Bob Severance 

4410 Huntington Woods 
San Antonio, TX  78249 

(210) 542-0285 
email: 

sapropbuster@satx.rr.com 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Terry Ullman 

27540 Riata Ranch Dr 
San Antonio, TX  78261 

(210) 408-0830 
e-mail: tullman27@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Treasurer 
Jim Branaum 

8551 Rolling Acres Trail 
Fair Oaks Ranch, TX  78015 

(830) 981-8893 
e-mail: jgbmain@gvtc.com 

 
 
 

Newsletter Editor 
John Gardner 

13706 Flying W Trail 
Helotes, TX  78023 

(210) 695-4683 
e-mail: jgardnerbb@gmail.com 

 

 
 

Next Meeting 

Tuesday  

Oct 5th 
2021 

 
 

7:00 PM  IHOP  
14424 San Pedro Ave 

Google Coordinates: 
 29.57312, -98.47847 

ON NORTH BOUND 
ACCESS RD OF 281 
Between Bitters and 

Oak Shadow/Winding Way 
 
 

If you’re going South on 281, 
Exit Bitters and Take the 

Turnaround 
 
 
 

If you’re going North on 281, 
Exit Bitters and Stay  

In Right Lane 
About ¼ mile past Bitters 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

//=========================// 
 

Radio Control Headquarters 

14910 Nacogdoches #110 

San Antonio, TX 78247 

(210) 651-0435 

Fax: (210) 650-3568 

info@rchqonline.com 

Special Thanks To HobbyTown 
USA 

For Supporting the Raffle 

HobbyTown USA 
2501 NW Loop 410 

San Antonio, TX 78230 
(210) 348-8697 

Fax: (210) 829-8707 
www.hobbytownsatx.com 

E-mail: sanhobbie@aol.com 

Al’s Hobbies 

7121 Highway 90 West 
Suite 150 

San Antonio, TX 78227 

Voice: (210) 645-1050 

Fax: (210) 645-6450 

alshobbies@usa.com 

http://www.propbusters.org/
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/SAPropbusters
mailto:cstrang@funfor.us
mailto:tullman27@gmail.com
mailto:jgbmain@gvtc.com
mailto:jgardnerbb@gmail.com
mailto:info@rchqonline.com
http://www.hobbytownsatx.com/
mailto:sanhobbie@aol.com
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Date: 09/07/2021, 7:06 PM  

The meeting of the Prop Busters 

was called to order by President, 

Charles Strang at IHOP, 14424 

San Pedro Ave, just north of 

Bitters on 281. 

 

President:  

Charles Strang welcomed 

everyone and opened the 

meeting.  We had a visitor 

looking for a field to fly at.  The 

August minutes were approved 

as published by unanimous vote. 

  

VP/Safety Officer:  

Bob Severance had no 

comments. 

 

Secretary:  

Terry Ulman was absent.  

  

Treasurer:  

Jim Branaum reported the 

current expenses, income, and 

account balances. Contact Jim if 

you need details.   

 

Early Bird Raffle: 

None. 

 

Membership:  

Rick Storm A member that was 

voted out last month had 

accidentally missed the renewal 

notice and asked the club for 

leniency on the reinstatement 

fees.  All present members voted 

to allow the lapsed member to 

renew his membership with a late 

fee of $20. 

 

Newsletter:  

John Gardner was absent.  Free 

ads and articles of interest for the 

newsletter need to be submitted 

by members to John Gardner 

by the 17th.  

 

Field Search committee:   

Field search is at a standstill, but 

still working on it. 

 

Old Business: 

No old business.  

 

New Business:  

No old business. 

 

Model of the Month: 

We did not have any Model of 

the Month. 

 

Crash Chronicles:   

Jim Branaum has been doing a 

lot of flying with no crashing,  

with the exception of a broken 

landing gear on his Draco. 

 

The Raffle:  

We did not have a raffle this 

meeting. 

 

 

Adjourned 7:37 PM 

Submitted by President: Charles 

Strang 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
Membership Notes 

By Richard Storm 

(210) 680-5653 

E-Mail: rstorm@satx.rr.com 
Need a membership list? 

e-mail me and I’ll send you a fresh one. 
 

NEED AN INSTRUCTOR?   

Call Me, 

 

Thank all of you for sticking 

with us while we seek to acquire a 

new flying field for general use. 

 

    We accepted one late renewal in 

September from Jon Singer after 

payment of appropriate penalty for 

late submission.   

     

Remember, we still have flying 

rights at San Geronimo Air Park.  If 

you have never been out there, you 

can give Ken Rogers a call at (210) 

259-3761.  Ken has a hanger rented 

at San Geronimo and will be happy 

to give you an introduction to flying 

from the Air Park.  Remember you 

must always have a safety observer 

with you at San Geronimo to watch 

out for full scale aircraft as it is an 

active runway. 

 

3 members celebrate a birthday in 

October.  Wish Them a happy 

birthday when you see him. 

 

Day of Birth Member Name 

17 Herbert, L. Clayton  

18 Brian Caples  

28 Lloyd L. Roecker 
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Next Meeting 

Tuesday, October 5th 2021 

7:00 PM at IHOP on San Pedro 

See Map at Left 

The Propwash 

8719 Thatch Drive 

San Antonio, TX  78240 


